
We’ve turned the calendar on a new
millennium but most women are still
expected to do more and get paid less
than their male counterparts. With the
call of the World March of Women
ringing in our hearts, we’re putting the
call out for members interested in a
new workshop.

Come explore the issues facing
women in our CUPE Locals. In the Up
with Women’s Wages workshop you’ll
examine the causes that hold women’s
wages down and focus on how we can
bring them up through collective 
bargaining and collective action 
strategies.

Come see yourself in the larger 
picture. Learn how to focus on real
change and how to organize around
your own wage issues. Learn how to
build solidarity with the other women
and men within your local membership
on these issues.

Interested in an Up with
Women’s Wages workshop?   
Contact the Union Development
rep for your region.

Disponible en français.
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